
 
 

Dear Elementary Parents,   

 I hope you have all had a relaxing and enjoyable time over the winter break. 
We are     welcoming our students back for on-line learning this week and look 
forward to seeing everyone back on campus January 16th.  
 
 
We are pleased to be offering our fresh packed lunch box offerings for students 
to order and have delivered to their class-
rooms also starting on  January 16th.  
Please click on 
https://forms.office.com/r/yAWr6AWtk9   
To subscribe our lunch box program and 
thereafter you can easily pay using our online 
payment link 

https://payment.cbskuwait.com/parent/quick_pay.php  
 
Report cards will be going home on January 16th. Please review the report 
card with your child and encourage them to set goals in  areas where            
improvement is needed. It is important for students to develop the habit of      
reviewing their learning and identifying areas they need to put more effort in.    
Discuss with your child how they can achieve their goals through regular     
reading at home or  practicing spelling words and math times tables.  

Parent Conferences will be 
held during the week of     
January 16th to the 20th. 
This is a good opportunity to 
share     information with your 
child’s teacher and work     
together on supporting          
student  learning goals for the 
next  semester.  

 Thank you again for your 
support and involvement in 
your child’s learning. We will 
continue to make every effort 
to support the social,        
emotional and academic 
growth of all our students.   
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
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Feb 27th  

STEAM FAIR 

This Month at CBS 
Bringing Talent to Life 

February-2022 

https://forms.office.com/r/yAWr6AWtk9
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We are very excited about our    
upcoming ‘STEAM FAIR’ January 
27

th
. Students from grade 1 to 

grade 12, will be involved in          
developing their science projects, 

making posters, dressing up as   
scientists, and creating “wealth 
from waste” projects for the “Go 
Green” corner. These are all       
activities to  support our          
student’s learning in the        
combined areas of Science,  
Technology, Engineering, Arts and Mathematics. Teachers will be     
sending out information on the projects students will be working on.  

 

Character trait of the month– Healthy Living 

A child with good problem solving skills will be able to use their            
initiative and be able to weigh up actions and consequences to guide 
their decisions throughout the school day. They will not be daunted by 
new work or new tasks, but instead have the self-belief and 'can-do'   
attitude to give it a go.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     

                                                                    Sincerely 

 Dr. Mary Kelly              

Elementary School Principal         

 


